Health & Happiness Survey 2020 GSAE Annual Meeting, August 26-28 Distributed 4 times to all attendees through September 12

Email Request

Dear 2020 GSAE Annual Meeting Attendees and Guests -

We wore our masks, we washed our hands a ton, and we physically-distanced to keep us all safe during GSAE's 2020 Annual Meeting in Savannah last week. We built trust in our community and with our host property and host city to introduce safety measures and reminders to reinforce *all* the messages. This <u>confidential follow-up survey</u> is the final piece of maintaining that trust and confidence in the systems. Please, please, let us know your experience.

There is no IP address tracking in this one. If your circumstances change, you may submit a new response at any time until the survey closes September 12. We will send several reminders over the course of the next few weeks. Contact information is optional and only so we can provide resources, care, and follow-up to you, if you want.

I know this is deeply, deeply weird. Thanks for helping us keep our community of attendees safe. Call or text me anytime.

Wer

PS. Direct link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C8PB8H6

Survey Questions

Page 1

- 1. What has been your experience with COVID or any COVID-related occurrence around the time of the GSAE meeting and immediately following it? We know this is weird. You may retake the survey at anytime. Thank you for helping keep our community safe.
 - O Not applicable I feel fine like the old REM song.
 - o I have learned I was exposed to COVID-19 *before* traveling to the GSAE Annual Meeting
 - I have developed COVID-19 symptoms (cough, fever, etc) in the last 10-14 days since the GSAE Annual Meeting
 - I have tested positive for COVID-19 since returning home (prior to Sept. 12)
 - o I have tested negative for COVID-19 since returning home (prior to Sept. 12)
 - I plan to test for COVID-19 prior to Sept. 12.

2.	What else can we do to bring you some happiness? Let us know :) wendy@gsae.org.

Page 2

IF YOU ANSWERED:

Comment hox

- that you were exposed before coming to GSAE or
- that you have since developed symptoms or
- that you have tested positive:

Please give me (Wendy) a call at 770-601-0171 so we can discuss what to do next to continue to keep the GSAE community safe. I will maintain all confidentiality. You are always welcome to call just to chat as well!

PS If you filled out the survey once before, you'll see I removed the option for names or email addresses, because we do not want to create any medical records accidentally. I am still learning how we manage the new landscape. SIGH.

Survey End Link

Department of Public Health - https://dph.georgia.gov/covidtesting